
MACES- Activity Report 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
AIR QUALITY DIVISION 

ACTIVITY REPORT: Scheduled Inspection 

Page 1 of 1 

I arrived at 330 Hamman Dr, Eaton Rapids around 12:20 p.m. on November 4, 2015, to verify whether or not 
URV had built their facility after being issued an opt-out permit in 2011. The opt-out permit had expired on 
2/11/2014 and was voided on 5/8/2014. 

When I arrived at the site I noted that there was a sign out front indicating that the building at this location 
was for the company GSE Machining and Fabrication: Industrial Automation Systems. AQD considers 
URV permanently closed and will mark it as such in MACES once FY16 has ended, for inspection log 
purposes. 

GSE will be inspected at a later time as a self-initiated inspection to determine whether all processes 
located at this site are exempt from an air quality permit to install. 
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